
From: Marcy Wright
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Westfield Road Safety
Date: Friday, February 25, 2022 10:58:20 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Hello,

I am writing in support of safety measures for speed reduction and pedestrian safety on Westfield Road at Walnut
Grove Park. I heard that speed humps, reduced speed limit, and painted crosswalks have been proposed for that area
and I am very much in favor of these additions. I live on Greenhaven Circle just off of Westfield and I worry about
the safety of my kids as they cross the street from their bus stop on Westfield. I worry about all the families in the
neighborhood being able to safely cross the street to get to the park as cars come speeding around the curves in the
road. I worry about the dogs and their owners who come and go from the dog park. On days when many cars are
parked on both sides of Westfield for soccer games and other park activities, it is very difficult to see cars coming.
We need street and traffic modifications in place to keep everyone safe!

Thank you for your consideration.

Marcy and Robert Wright
 Greenhaven Cir

Madison, WI 53717




